
 

 

PTA Meeting - Thank you to everyone who attended the PTA meeting this morning. 

There is another opportunity to join in online. 

Online PTA Meeting 
To help accommodate those who are unable to make meetings during school hours, the PTA (formally Friends of 

West Acton Primary School) are holding an online meeting next week. 

Date & time: Thursday May 19th, 20:00-21:00 

Where: This Teams meeting  

The main agenda item will be preparation for our Summer Picnic, which we hope to run towards the end of next half 

term. We will also look further ahead to our annual firework display. 

If you are interested in volunteering with us, or joining the committee, do come along.  

Thanks,  

Diana, Rasha, and Peter (Friends of West Acton Primary School Committee) 

Friday 13th May 2022 

Each morning Monday to Thursday, we opened up early to have breakfast for Year 6 before they started their  

SATs tests.  The children came in very happy and relaxed about their tests. They really enjoyed the time talking 

with their friends before school started. Thank you to pupils, staff and parents for all their work this week. 

We are getting ready to start our celebrations for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee next week and we will have 

different dancing workshops happening throughout the week for all pupils. Thank you to everyone who has 

already sent in fabric for our special art project – this is the final call please. If you have any extra material that 

you would like to donate for this please do give it to me on the gate or send to the office.  

Please make sure you are reading with your child each day and completing the CGP books that we provide. 

On Monday, we are completing our final big survey Active Travel about the number of pupils walking, cycling or 

scooting to school –please do make this effort. We have combined this with International Family day and are 

looking forward to see the children actively coming to school in clothes from around the world. (Mulberry class 

will do this Tuesday due to their trip).                                        Have a lovely week end, Miss Kondo 

 

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/parents/pta-1
https://teams.live.com/meet/9470359455861
https://twitter.com/westactonpri/status/1456336005301252097


 

 

 

 



PE KIT Reminder 

 

We have continued to allow pupils to wear their PE 

kit to school on the day of PE instead of changing 

here. The majority of pupils are coming to school in 

the correct uniform. Please see below for a reminder 

of the expectation. Thank you. 

 

 

SUMMER TERM DATES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This morning, Pine class shared their learning from Science. After 

much hard work and collaboration, taught the audience about 

different animals and their habitats. 

Thank you Pine class, we learnt a lot from you! 

 

 

 



This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this year. 

For Mental Health Awareness week 2022, the focus has been on loneliness and 

its impact on our mental health.  

Let’s think about loneliness…… 

Anyone can experience loneliness. However the way you experience loneliness 

may be different to somebody else. Some people can feel alone and not feel 

lonely and others can be surrounded by people and feel lonely. 

Know that you are in control. You can use the power within yourself to make 

positive changes in your life. You can do this by relaxing or reflecting or doing 

something that makes you happy.  

Everybody feels lonely sometimes and it’s important that in these moments we 

try to reach out to others. Think about you and child’s school community, your 

own community, joining a group based on a hobby, religion, spirituality, or an 

interest, can help to meet others –having people that share our interests can help 

us to combat our loneliness. 

Know that you and your child are cared for and that there are friends, family (or 

your created family), support services out there – reach out and let them in.  

We all need someone to speak to sometimes. If you would like to speak to Emma 

for a confidential and non-judgemental chat about you, your child or any other 

worries, please call/email the school office and ask for a call back from Emma. She 

is here on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 



 

Wc 2.5.2022 Courage Consideration Collaboration 

Acorn Derek Leen Tsukiha 

Banyan Ayman Majid Yu 

Fir Menrot Zenjiro Nao 

Olive Asma Aaliyah Eamon 

Ash Eloise Taha Eyad & Omar 

Guava Lena Jay Mila 

Katsura Abigail Mohamed Idris 

Chestnut Komachi Anaya MW Kheelan 

Damson Qais Rose Alexander 

Juniper Philip Emaan Batoul 

Holly Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Ivy Amaan Abed Jan 

Rowan Jayden Myra Shia 

Mulberry Callie Avyaan Mustafa 

Pine Adam Khadijah           Jaida 

Sycamore           Moska  Tatsuya  Asiya 

Elder Alonso Emiho Max 

Quince Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Willow Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Lime Yusuke Sam Aya & Joaquim 

Tamarind Nanami Renna Mohammad A 

Zaytouna Viktor Remi Rina 

Woodlands Jozef Saad Adam 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 



 


